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Kiwanis Club of Summerland

The Club presented two $1,000 matching scholarships to students 
graduating from Summerland Secondary School:

Haylee Rolstan, who is attending the University of British Columbia 
Okanagan to become a nurse and eventually a doctor.

Adrian Wilkinson, who has been accepted into the Heavy 
Mechanical Program at Okanagan College in Kelowna, BC.

Kiwanis Club of Chatham - Kent

Dheepti Thommandram and Adi Zingman are all smiles 
after receiving their $1,000 scholarships from the local 
Kiwanis Club of Chatham-Kent recently. They are 
pictured with scholarship committee Kiwanis members 
Dennis Myers and Mary Beth Corcoran.

The two students from Chatham-Kent Secondary School 
were the recipients of this year’s Kiwanis Scholarship 
awards at a Kiwanis dinner meeting they attended with 
their parents in Chatham.

Dheepti Thommandram and Adi Zingman, both Grade 12 students, were awarded $1,000 scholarships 
based on applications made to the program. According to scholarship committee member Dennis Myers, 
both girls had outstanding applications based on academics, community and school involvement, as well 
as leadership qualities.

Laurie Billings Community Leadership Scholarships

At its meeting on September 19th, the Kiwanis Club of Edmonton 
Oil Capital presented two $1,000 Laurie Billings Community 
Leadership Scholarships, in partnership with the Kiwanis 
Foundation of Canada, to:

• Ana Priolo-Marin, a graduate of Holy Trinity Catholic High School, 
attending the University of Alberta, taking a Bachelor Degree in 
Music. She provided leadership to other students in here school, 
took an active part in music presentations in her school, church 
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and the community, including an auxiliary hospital. She tutored 
students in Spanish bilingual programs.

•
Bushra Anjum, a graduate of J. Percy Page High School, is 

attending the University of Alberta taking a Bachelor Degree in Science, with a goal of becoming a 
pediatrician. She was active in both the Key Club and the Rotary Interact Club, helping with service 
projects and fund raising as well as working on the school newspaper. She was accepted into the 
Heritage Youth Researcher Summer (HYRS) Program as a Pediatric Research Student at the University 
of Alberta. She was a camp leader, a language tutor to children and a volunteer at the Grey Nuns 
Hospital.

2018 Herb Schroder Scholarships

Awarded by the Kiwanis Club of South Edm onton and the Kiwanis Foundation of Canada

Board Member Dick Proctor presents Jainish Mehta with his Herb Schroder 
Scholarship in the amount of $1000.
Jainish is a graduate of Old Scona Academic High School and was a 
charter member of the Key Club.
While at Old Scona Academic he was involved in many activities, including 
the speech and debate program, student union, as well as excelling in 
several sports.
Among his many out of school activities he volunteered at the Grey Nuns 
Hospital gift shop and Mill Woods Shepherds Care and was a member of 
the City of Edmonton Youth Council.
Jainish is now attending the University of Waterloo studying Mechatronics Engineering.

Club Member Peter Harrop presents Annie Lam with her Herb 
Schroder Scholarship in the amount of $500.
Annie is a graduate of M.E. LaZerte High School.
She was active with the Rotary Social Justice Interact Club, 
representing the school at the UNESCO School’s Human Rights 
Conference in Winnipeg. Annie served as Vice President of the 
Student Union and was involved with the International 
Baccalaureate Program.
Outside of school she volunteered as a dietary assistant at a local 
senior home, was a Reading Buddie and a Big Sister.
Annie is now attending the University of Alberta studying 
Immunology and Infection.

Board Members Beth Storheim and Tracy Madden presents Ryan 
Jacques with his Herb Schroder Scholarship in the amount of $500.
Ryan is a graduate of Strathcona High School.
He was an executive with the student’s union, helped produce the 
Alumni newsletters, and was a Seminar and Research student in the 
school AP Capstone program.
Outside of school he was a member of the City of Edmonton Youth 
Council, and is both musically inclined, having taken part annually in 
the Kiwanis Music Festival, and is an accomplished curler, winning 
medals in local, provincial and national competitions.
Ryan is now attending the University of Alberta registered in the Faculty of Science.

Board Changes

Kelly Powell of the Kiwanis Club of Dartmouth was elected to the Board as of 
October 1, 2017, to one of the four director positions from Eastern Canada. He 
replaces Past President Kim Conrad on the board.
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Ken Smith of the Kiwanis Club of Sydney and Saanich Peninsula was elected to the 
Board as of October 1, 2018 to one of the two director positions from Pacific 
Northwest. In addition to being President of the Sydney Club, he is also a member of 
the Oak Bay Club. He replaces Doug Button, who remains on the Board as the 
Immediate Past President for one more year.
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